May 28, 2024
To whom it may concern:

I was the CFO of Brodie Construction from 2006-2010.

This letter is in reference to a professional recommendation in regard to a one Ms. Lyn L
Nauenburg I highly recommend as a candidate in the field of Commercial and Residential
Construction of both the private and public sector.

Lyn the daughter of a former General Contractor turned Land Developer became my right hand
managing up to 25 employees with an uncanny ability to complete tasks making deadlines
without little instruction. Having a strong working relationship, I can attest Miss Nauenburg is of
immeasurable worth to any organization.

I am confident Ms. Nauenburg will make an invaluable addition to your organization and as a
part of your team. If you should have further questions, please feel free to contact me directly
with any further queries.

Cordially, /
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Ryan Brodie
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